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DPS - DMT

From: Dukette, Jeffery

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 12:49 PM

To: DPS - DMT

Subject: COMM LOG

FYI 

 

From: Dukette, Jeffery  

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 12:48 PM 
To: Tiersch, Steven 

Subject: RE: DataMaster DMT RPC 

 

Officer Tiersch,  

 

Thanks for getting back to me. I’ll make a note on the RPC. In the future that would be great if you could send an email 

to dps.dmt@vermont.gov if there are any errors that occur during an RPC. We will contact you regardless, but being 

proactive and sending a message while it’s fresh in your mind is a good idea.  

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Jeff 

 

From: Tiersch, Steven  

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 12:43 PM 

To: Dukette, Jeffery 
Subject: RE: DataMaster DMT RPC 

 

Good afternoon Jeffery,  
  

I accidently hit the cancel button during the test.  It was an error on my part not the part of the DMT.  If you have any 

further questions please let me know.  In the future it there is an error like this would you like me to email you? 
  

Very respectfully,  
  

Steven Tiersch    

  
Officer Steven Tiersch  

Patrol Officer  
Randolph Police Department  

6 Salisbury Street  
Randolph VT, 05060 

802-728-3737 

802-728-2512 (fax) 
  

From: Dukette, Jeffery 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 10:08 AM 

To: Tiersch, Steven 

Subject: DataMaster DMT RPC 

Officer Tiersch, 
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I am writing to follow up on the RPC you performed on the DataMaster on 2/5/16. I noticed there were two attempts at 

the RPC, with the first attempt having failed the RF detection test.  Can you please let me know why this test failed or 

why you cancelled the test at this stage?  

  

Thank you, 

  

Jeff Dukette 

Forensic Chemist 
Vermont Forensic Laboratory 
45 State Drive 
Waterbury, VT 05671 
(802) 241-5275 
Jeffery.Dukette@vermont.gov 

  


